






 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 





 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 





 

 

 





 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
The Portlaoise Parish Lourdes Committee would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who contributed 
or supported our pilgrimage and fundraising events for 2023. All your help is greatly appreciated and we are 
looking forward to 2024. We wish you all a very happy Christmas and New Year. In thanksgiving a Mass has been 
offered by Fr. Ciprian for all your intentions and for our past pilgrims and deceased past pilgrims. The Holy           
Sacri ice of the Mass was offered for all in grateful appreciation.  

Our Parish Carol Service 2023 
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